
Bilingual HCY-SJI Global Education Programme 
 

Following the success of the online exchange programme with St Joseph’s Institution 

(SJI) (Singapore) in the 2021/22 school year, HCY is most happy to continue with the 

annual collaboration for the 2022/23 school year. The focus for this year remains the 

UNESCO Sustainable Development Goals.  

 

In a departure from last year’s format, this year the collaboration was pair public-

speaking instead of team presentation in groups of four. An additional focus this year 

was on bilingualism, with teams to code switch between English and Putonghua in 

their delivery on the topic.  

 

Both schools recognise the importance of students’ proficiency in more than one 

language in their role as global citizens, who will be a catalyst for change in making a 

difference to the world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


